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 Looking for ideas? 

Find us on Facebook:
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Welcome to our
newest member of
the Children and

Youth Team
Sue Verville from

the Department of
Michigan

We are all saddened by the death of our

Central Division Chairman, Sue Cunniff

Coughlin. She was a wonderful lady and

she will be missed. National President

Vickie has given us a wonderful lady to


finish out the program year. Please meet

Sue Verville from Michigan! We are all

excited to work with Sue to do great

things for our kids. Welcome Sue!!!



 Unit 694, Department of Cal ifornia

For more than 30 years, Monterey Cypress Unit
694 has hosted a Christmas party for the chi ldren
and grandchi ldren of the Post 694 American Legion
Family. Also invited are the chi ldren of local National
Guard members and chi ldren of homeless veterans
registered with the Veterans Transit ion Center. This

year 28 chi ldren signed up! They frosted and
decorated cupcakes, did simple craft projects,

enjoyed pizza and loaded up on Christmas candy. Of
course a visit from Santa and Mrs.Claus was a must!
Each chi ld received a candy cane, a wrapped gift,

and a bicycle or tricycle. The SAL procured a grant
from Walmart for the bikes. The Legion fami ly was
pesent at the party! The National Guard fami l ies and

the homeless VTC famil ies received a ham and a
$50 gift card for their hol iday meal . 

WAY TO GO UNIT 694! 





Yay! It is time to
register for our

Jasnuary 26, 2023
quarterly call! 

Our quarterly call for our Department

Chairmen and our National Committee is


coming soon. Registration is open! In

case you missed the link to register here


it is! 
  https://legion-aux.formstack.com/forms/childrenyouthq2

   8:00 PM Eastern/7:00 Central/6:00 Mountain/5:00 Pacific    

Remember, We need you or your Department

President on this call! Great information

from other Departments and making new


friends! See you there!


